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Dear Parent/Carers                                                                                                21 January 2021 

Once again, we find ourselves facing uncertain terms and we understand that this uncertainty can 

create anxiety for our students.   So far, many of our students have shown great resilience and have 

adapted well to remote learning and the tasks asked of them.  As always, we are incredibly proud of 

our students.    

I therefore wanted to write to you all to inform you of our incentive scheme we are launching to reward 

our sixth form students. There are three parts to this scheme.   

1) Sixth Form Great British Bake Off: 

Every Monday power point will be uploaded to Satchel One which will detail the recipes and 

instructions for two dishes, one sweet and one savoury. Students can choose a recipe to 

cook, or if they feel more daring they can cook both. Once completed, they can take a 

photograph of the dish and send to myself via Satchel One or email to enter the competition. 

At the end of the week, all entries will be placed into a draw and the winner will receive a 

Domino’s pizza of their choice delivered straight to their front door. 

 

2) Sixth Form Photography Challenge: 

A weekly themed photography challenge will also be uploaded to Satchel One. For example, 

this week’s challenge is ‘winter in lockdown’. Students can upload a maximum of two entries a 

week.  All entries will be placed into a draw and the winner will receive a Domino’s pizza of 

their choice, delivered to their door. 

 

3) Home Learning Heroes: 

Students will be nominated by their teachers based on their attendance to online lessons and 

engagement with remote learning tasks. The winner will receive a Papa John’s meal deal for 

all the family to enjoy. We recognise how hard you as parents are working to support your 

children while also working from home, and home learning other siblings.  Therefore, we 

would like to reward the whole family for their efforts. 

Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued efforts, in ensuring our 

students engage so well with their remote learning.  By working as a community, we can face this 

together, to and our students are not disadvantaged by this unprecedented situation.  We remain 

wholeheartedly committed to ensuring our students are supported in achieving their full potential and 

beyond.  

Yours faithfully 

J Dempsey 

Mrs J Dempsey - Director of Sixth Form 


